
Mexico City, April 21st, 2022

Karen Alejandra López-Castaños
Institute of Sciences
Benemerita Universidad Autonoma de Puebla

I am pleased to inform you that your contribution "DRY SERS USING Ag-DECORATED Si
SUBSTRATES AND NON-INFERING Si MICROPARTICLES" by  Karen Alejandra López-Castaños,
Enrique Quiroga González, Alia Méndez-Albores,  has been accepted in symposium A3,
Novel Techniques and Applications in Electron Microscopy and Spectroscopy of
Nanomaterials and their Heterostructures  at the XXX International Materials Research
Congress, to be held in Cancun in August 14 - 19, 2022.

The presentation has been accepted in the Poster  modality. Remember that in order to
include your abstract in the congress program you must confirm your participation no later
than May 22th by choosing the modality you will present your abstract(s); you can do this
from your IMRC account.

Organizers of the Symposium
"Novel Techniques and Applications in Electron Microscopy and Spectroscopy of

Nanomaterials and their Heterostructures"

Petra Specht, Quentin Ramasse, Daniel Mario Ugarte, Hector A. Calderon
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